
 

 

 
 

Date: 2nd June, 2020 
 
The Manager, Capital Market (Listing) 
National Stock Exchange of India Ltd. 
Exchange Plaza, 
Bandra-Kurla Complex 
Bandra (E) 
MUMBAI – 400051 
FAX NO. 022-26598237/38 

The Manager (Listing) 
BSE Ltd. 
PhirozeJeejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street, Fort, 
MUMBAI – 400001 
FAX NO. 022-22721919/2037/2039/ 
2041/2061 

  
 

SUB: DISCLOSURE UNDER REGULATION 30 - DISRUPTION OF OPERATIONS 
OF SAHIBABAD UNIT OF THE COMPANY  
  
Dear Sir, 
 
Pursuant to requirement of Regulation 30 of SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure 
Requirements) Regulations, 2015, this is to inform you that post lifting of lockdown with 
effect from 01.06.2020, Sahibabad Unit of the Company is not in a position to resume 
manufacturing operations due to financial constraints. Hence, the workforce of 
Sahibabad Unit of the Company will be laid off with effect from 03.06.2020 till adequate 
arrangement of funds is made. 
 
Kindly take this information in your record and oblige. 

 
Thanking You, 
 
 

 
 
 


